
Yes! I would like to support the development of the MacTaggart Park! 

         Included is my cheque for:         

 $10,000 (Platinum)        
 $5,000 (Gold)               
 $2,500 (Silver)             
 $1,000 (Supporter)             
 Other Amount: ________________ 
  
 

Cheques should made out to “City of Edmonton” and reference: 

“Terwillegar Community League Parkland Development Donation.”  

Your info: 

Name:  

Address:  

Phone:  

Email:   

 

For donations $1,000 and over, how would you like your attribution to read on the plaque? 

For example: Smith Family.  

 

       ______________________________________ 

 

Other Notes 

 Tax receipts will be provided by the City. If you’d like to make the donation through a company, 

please give Cory Janssen a call at 780-982-5472.  

 We are happy to pick up cheques. Just email mactaggartplayground@terwillegar.org.  

 Alternatively, you can send your cheque and this form to:  

Terwillegar Community League ∙ RPO McTaggart PO Box 36508, Edmonton, AB T6R 0T4 

 

The Terwillegar Community League is incorporated in Alberta as a not for profit organization and is requesting 

donations to the City of Edmonton to support the construction of the parks in the TCL area.  Donations are held in 

trust by the City of Edmonton for use by the League for park construction.  Donation receipts will be issued by the 

City of Edmonton.  This campaign is estimated to raise $150,000 and will cost approximately $1,000.  If you have 

any questions, please contact our President Monte Weber, at 780-231-6114 or by email at 

president@terwillegar.org. 
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